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Dear Parents/Carers
Tuesday June 22 Athletics carnival postponed

Due to the inclement weather we are currently experiencing, the College athletics carnival that was scheduled
for tomorrow, Tuesday June 22 has been postponed. Our regular school program and timetabled classes will
continue tomorrow.

Wednesday June 30 Parent Reporting Day/Night

Bookings for parent/teacher interviews for Semester 1 Student Reports will be made via an online booking
service called Parent/Teacher Online (PTO) and will be available to you this Friday at 3pm. Login details have
been mailed to your home address. PTO can be accessed from the College website at www.bcc.wa.edu.au or
from the website below:

https://bookings.parentteacheronline.com.au?school=zz3tb

Reports for students in Years 7-12 will be available on SEQTA Engage on this Friday June 25.
Covid — 19 Update

As you will be aware the WA Government has announced that Western Australia will move further out of
COVID-19 restrictions to Phase 5 from Wednesday 23 June 2021. This change will have no impact upon the
College operations.

Parents/carers are reminded that if your child or children are sick with seasonal cold or flu, please keep them at
home. This is in line with standard practice and continues to be an important requirement at this time.

The safety of staff and students is a priority and hygiene measures continue. The latest health information is
available through WA Health Department.

Year 10 to Year 11 2022 Parent Information Evening

Thank you to the parents/carers who attended our Year 10 to Year 11 2022 Parent Information Evening last
Tuesday, June 15. Parents of current Year 10 students will receive, via SEQTA, a copy of the power point
presentation from the information evening used to detail the Year 11 offerings and School Curriculum and
Standards Authority (SCSA) requirements.

All Year 10 students will receive a hard copy of the 2022 Year 11 Subject Selection Handbook prior to the end
of Term. Parents/carers are encouraged to begin discussions with your child regarding their course selections
for next year, and are welcome to contact the College to discuss this with the College course selection
councillors.

I thank you for your continuing support of the College.

Yours sincerely

Leigh Cottrill, Principal
June 21 2021
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